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MEMORANDUM

Idaho Power Company will present its 2017 Integrated Resource Plan (IRP) at the
Commission's September 26, 2017 Public Meeting. The public meeting will serve to initiate
the review stage of the IRP process, which will conclude with a scheduled final Commission

decision in April 2018.

At this introductory event, Idaho Power is asked to provide a high-level overview of its 2017

IRP, followed by more in-depth discussion of key issues in the company's plan. The

Commissioners may ask initial questions of the company during its presentation. As time
allows, intervenors and members of the public may be given opportunity to briefly address

the Commission to highlight their support for, or concern with, aspects of the company's

plan.

The Commission will subsequently hold a public comment hearing in Ontario, Oregon,
tentatively scheduled for the evening of November 2, 2017. That event is designated
exclusively to provide members of the public the opportunity to address the Commission on

Idaho Power's IRP.

Dated this 22nd day of August, 2017, at Salem, Oregon.
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Ruth Harper
Administrative Law Judge


